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To Whom It May Concern:
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| am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Halfacre Construction Company. Halfacre Construction has

completed a variety of projects for the School District of Hillsborough County. Their work is performed with a high

standard of quality, and performed on a timely and efficient manner.

Halfacre Construction is made up of a team of dedicated professionals who take great pride in the projects they

are involved in. Halfacre has established a proven track record with our district to meet project deadlines and

budgets. Their company has shown on numerous occasions their ability to start a project on short notice, and

complete the project efficiently.

Halfacre Construction Company has completed several large scale modular classroom installation projects for our
department. One of the projects was at North Tampa Alternative School. The project scope of work consisted of
the demolition of the existing site, layout and setup of new modular classrooms, new electrical services, plumbing,
installation of low voltage data and communication systems, fire alarm system, intercom system, site work &
landscaping, irrigation, site lighting, and metal canopy covered concrete walkways. The project had to be run on a
very tight schedule to meet the deadlines of the school opening. Halfacre Construction met every deadline and
opened the school on time for the students to return.

Halfacre Construction Company is a great asset to our department, and | would recommend them to any other
school district in the state of Florida.

Sincerely,
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Kenneth W. Tomberlin
Manager Relocatable Facilities
School District of Hillsborough County



